
From: Turcott, Mike (UTC)
To: Turcott, Mike (UTC)
Subject: FW: Chelan County PUD approval for UTC funding request
Date: Friday, November 22, 2019 11:05:34 AM

 
 

From: Kevin Saville [mailto:kevin.saville@gwrr.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2019 2:27 PM
To: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov>
Cc: Jerry Haar <Jerry.Haar@gwrr.com>; Kevin Saville <kevin.saville@gwrr.com>
Subject: RE: Chelan County PUD approval for UTC funding request
 
Hi Mike,
 
I’ve now looked at the crossbucks and gates at the six crossings on the current UTC funding request

for CSCD.  All crossbucks need to be replaced due to noncompliant reflectivity except at 7th street
Brewster, those two are okay.  There are no 2-track signs currently at A street, Tonasket.  All gate
arms need to be replaced due to noncompliant reflectivity and/or diagonal red & white edges, not
vertical—vertical edges are, to the best of my knowledge, specified by the current standard.
 
Thanks,
Kevin
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